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MEMORANDUM
	Ref.: 
	AN 10/18.2


ADVANCE \d14
	To:
	Members, International Airways Volcano Watch Operations Group (IAVWOPSG)

	From:
	IAVWOPSG Secretary

	Subject:
	IAVWOPSG/4 Meeting

	Action:
	a) introduction of new member of the group

b) update of IAVWOPSG/3 conclusions follow-up table; and

c) documentation for the IAVWOPSG/4 Meeting


.

I have the pleasure of introducing a new member to the group nominated by Argentina, Mrs. Miriam Andrioli, a senior operational and scientific officer from the National Meteorological Service of Argentina who is replacing Mr. Gustavo Flores. The contact points of Mrs. Andrioli have been included on the IAVWOPSG member list and posted on the IAVWOPSG website at: http://www.icao.int/anb/iavwopsg. 


With regard to the follow-up table on IAVWOPSG/3 conclusions, I am pleased to inform you that an updated version has been placed in the IAVWOPSG website.



I am also pleased to inform you that to-date we have received 35 working papers and 3 information papers from Argentina, Australia, Canada, France, Japan, New Zealand, United Kingdom, United States, IATA, IFALPA, IUGG and WMO which are available on the group’s website. Due to unforeseen reasons, the paper to be submitted by the United States on Agenda Item 7.3 will be available by 15 August 2008. Kindly check the IAVWOPSG website periodically for future updates. The basic Secretariat working papers on all of the agenda items have also been completed and placed on the IAVWOPSG website.



I should also like to remind you to notify me, at your earliest convenience, if you will be able to attend the meeting and the names of any advisers who will be accompanying you would be very much appreciated (IAVWOPSG-Memo/28 refers).



Looking forward to seeing you all in Paris.

	
	Best regards,

(signed by)

R. Romero




